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DATE: August 25, 2020 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bids # 35938, S-157 Drum & Cable 
 
As a result of the Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid meeting held on August 20, 2020, the following 
clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all appropriate changes to your bid 
documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-through and new language 
is underlined. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
Pre-Bid Meeting Attendee List 
Pre-Bit Meeting Recording 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains 2:00 p.m., Thursday, September 10, 2020 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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